


From
Shijith Kumar C
II Semester PGDLIM Student

To
Dr.Muttayya  Koganuramath
University Librarian & Program Co-Ordinator, PGDLIM
Tata Institute of Social Sciences 
Mumbai



Sir,

          Sub: Attending II semester classes reg-
    
          With reference to the above, this is to bring your kind attention to the following facts.
          When I joined the PGDLIM program last year, I was working as Professional Assistant at University of Calicut, Kerala. On 14th  December 2010, I relieved from the post and joined All India Institute of Speech & Hearing, Mysore as the Library & Information Officer. The institute has been granted permission to attend the contact classes only from 23rd May 2011 because of the busy work schedule. Hence I kindly request you to grant me leave from 16-05-11 to 21-5-11.
         I assure you that I will pay the Semester fees in time without fail.


Yours Faithfully

Shijith Kumar C



